
      * REVISED * 

Watertown/Cambridge Greenway Project 

Notice to Abutters – Fence Removal 

 
The Watertown-Cambridge Greenway, a multi-use pathway along the former Boston & Maine 

Railroad Line in Watertown and Cambridge, is currently under construction. Once complete, this 

Greenway will extend from the Arlington St./Nichols Avenue/Crawford St. intersection in 

Watertown to the entrance of the Cambridge Water Department on Fresh Pond, for a total of 1.25 

miles. 

The purpose of this project is to enhance pedestrian and bicycle movement in Cambridge and 

Watertown, while providing a sustainable travel option for commuters and recreational users. 

This multi-use Greenway will provide an important regional connection linking the Charles 

River Path System, the Minuteman Bikeway, the Alewife Greenway, and the Mystic River 

Reservation into an interconnected off-road pathway network. 

Residents adjacent to the project along Holworthy Street, Holworthy Place and Park Avenue can 

expect that the fences located within the Right of Way (ROW) to be removed and disposed. 

Homeowners who want to save their fence should remove it before Monday, March 25, 2019; 

Contractors will start removing fences on Monday.  

 

Timeline:  

August 2018 – Mobilization 

Fall 2018 thru Summer 2020 – Construction 

June 2020 – Completion  

 

For More Information: 

https://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/Projects  

“Watertown-Cambridge Greenway”  
 

Donny Dailey, MassDOT Liaison- Highway Division  

DonnyDailey2@dot.state.ma.us / 617.945.4272  
 

Jennifer Letourneau, Cambridge Public Works Project Manager   
jletourneau@cambridgema.gov / 617.349.4680 

 

Kate Riley, Community Relations 

kriley@cambridgema.gov / 617.349.4870 

mailto:DonnyDailey2@dot.state.ma.us

